
June 2, 2015

Dear Historical Commission Members:

It has been my pleasure to serve with you these last several years. The activities
and opportunities we have been able to provide to McCormick County residents,
as well as to visitors and tourists from many other areas, have been most
rewarding to me.

Everrthough I stand ready to assist the Commission whenever possible, it is
necessary that I tender my resignation at this time. I am at that stage of life when
my energy level is not what it used to be or needs to, be. Iwill continue to be
actively involved in community activities, as well as church activities, but Ido not
feel that I can continue to serve the Commission in a way needed at this time.

The restoration, maintenance, and marketing of the Dorn Mill Complex will
continue to be important to me and to our community. It truly is a nugget that
shares the life, past and present, of McCormick County and its residents.

Sincerelyr J{. It/A.?Q-
June K. White

P.O. Box 246

McCormick, SC29835
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September 28, 2015

The Honorable Nikki Haley

Governor of South Carolina

1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, SC29201

Dear Governor Haley:

Please find attached a resignation from the McCormick County Historical
Commission. Mrs. White has served faithfully for many years.

The Commission is currently considering a replacement for Mrs. White and will be
making a recommendation to our local delegation for your consideration.

Yours truly,

rns~./vt~ ? -?~
Ms. Marian P. Parnell, Chair

McCormick County Historical Commission

PO Box 425

McCormick, SC29835


